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*ebruary 22, 1978

Mr, Stanwood R. Morss

R =3

Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Mr., Morss:

Thank you for your letter of February 17, 1978, in which you

indicated that you had recelved WJMQ's signal.

We are stlll 1n the testing phase and hope to be on air

within the next three to four weeks.
Thank you again for your communication.

Sincerely,.

Tom Troland,

ASSISTANT CHIEF ENGINEER
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